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Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

JAN 111991

Mr. Richard E. Sanderson, Director
Office of Federal Activities
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Washington, D.C. 20460

Mr. Sanderson:

Enclosed are four of five Study Plans transmitted to follow up on
the Department of Energy's (DOE) letter of anuary 4, 1991, which
provided DOE's responses to the U.S. Environmental Protection
Agency's comments on the Site Characterization Plan (SCP) for
Yucca Mountain, Nevada. The remaining study plan will be
transmitted as soon as it is published.

If you have any further questions, please contact Linda Desell of
my staff at (202) 586-1462.

Sincerely,

Dwight E. Shelor
Acting Associate Director
Office of Systems and Compliance
Office of Civilian Radioactive
Waste Management

Enclosures:
1. Study Plan 8.3.1.2.2.2
2. Study Plan 8.3.1.2.2.4
3. Study Plan 8.3.1.2.2.7
4. Study Plan 8.3.1.5.2.1

cc w/o enclosures:
R. Loux, State of Nevada
M. Baughman, Lincoln County, NV I/o
D. Bechtel, Clark County, NV
S. Bradhurst, Nye County, NV
jJ. Linehan, NRC

9101220449 910111
PDR WASTE PDR
WM-1l D


